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PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, Pe. 17120
June 20, 1985

N mEPLY PLEASE
REFER TO OUR FILE

M-840403

TO ALL CLASS A ELECTRIC COMPANIES

Dear Sir:

. In Public Meeting on May 10, 1985, the Commission reviewed
and approved the Bureau of Consumer Services' recommendations related
to service limiters. This recommendation was based on the report
"Recommendations for Dealing With Payment Troubled Customers".

1 am notifying you, via this letter, of two facts. First, the
Commission recognizes the use of voluntary service limiters to be an
acceptable practice for residential electric service. Second, the Commission
recognizes that some use of service limiters may be appropriate. Should

you choose to design a pilot program proposal for our review, the design
should conform to the following guidelines:

1. Service limiters should be used only as a sub-
stitute for service termination.

2. Service limiters should never be used where one
of the residents is seriously ill, is a young
child, (five years of age or under) or is elderly
(65 years of age or older).

3. Service limiters should never be used until every
- reasonable alternative has been explored for heiping
the customer to retain normal service.

Service limiter proposals should address the following
issues:

a. The appropriate rate class to be used for
service limiters.
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b. Safety issues related to service limiters.

c. The costs and benefits of each proposed
program.

6. Where service limiters are used, a report should be

submitted annually to the Commission. This report

should specify the number of limiters in use at the

time of the report and the total number used during
the year.

Certified Mail
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